
 

 

 

 

VILLAGE OF GURNEE 
 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

  

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Economic Development Committee slated for 

Thursday, December 17, 2015 has been canceled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Gurnee Economic Development Committee will be Thursday, January 21, 2016 beginning at 

5:30 P.M. at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 North O’Plaine Road.   

  

DATED:  December 8, 2015 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

Ellen Dean 

Economic Development Director 


